Onehouse Parish and
Stowmarket Town Review

Public consultation until 10 January 2024

Mid Suffolk District Council is consulting on draft
recommendations for changes to community governance
arrangements in Onehouse and Stowmarket Town.

The Draft Recommendations were published on 26 October 2023

‘ \ The council must ensure that
s community governance:

- reflects the identities and interests
of the communities in the area; and

- is effective, convenient and takes
into account any other arrangements
for the purpose of community
representation or engagement in
the area.

~ Youcan
find out more
e and have your
Soan TR say at:
B www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/

community-governance-review
by Wednesday 10 January 2024:

Arthur Charvonia

Returning Officer
cgr@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
https://www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/community-governance-review
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